UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

THE GRADUATE SCHOOL
LAWRENCE

December 20, 1944

Dr. F. C. Allen
Department of Physical Xducation
University of EKansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Again I have read the Jayhawk
Rebounds with great pleasure and satis-
faction. Please acceot my thanks--and
keep me on your list if you have conies
enough to go around.

Sincerely yours,

P/
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J. H. Nelson
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